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We hope you had a great week and are all ready for Christmas! 

   

 

   

 

 

 

  

 

  
It was great to see so many of you attend our ‘Twinkly Nativity’ last week. 

What an amazing show it was!  We hope you enjoyed it as much as we 

did.  We are so proud of all the children and staff involved. 

A huge Well Done to all the children for their magical performance and a 

special Thank you to everyone that attended. 

A huge thank you to everyone that attended our Christmas 

Markets on Saturday, we are thrilled to announce that we 

have raised over £2000. 

For more photos and the list of prize winners, you can visit 

our fb page  or scan the QR Code. 

MERRY CHRISTMAS 



 

                

 

 

 

Staff Children 

Samantha 

Lauren 

Ibraheem.K 
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If you would like to share any news on the 

newsletter, please send  photos etc. to : 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Our Christmas 2023 

Celebrations! 

We still have some Merry vacancies if you would like your child to attend in January 2024. 

The cost is £5 per session which includes a meal and activities. 

Each session is from 3:30pm-5:30pm on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday.  

Contact Nick at school if you are interested. 

Karen and Eve would like to thank you for all 

your support in 2023 and wish you all a 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

School re-opens Monday 8th January 2024 

During the     

Holidays 

During the     

Holidays 

Joanne.C, Gary, 

Rebecca.W, 

Katie.W, Alex 

and Danielle 

Minnie,           

Oliver.W,        

Sophie.E,        

Edward,         

Michael.A and 

Archie 





Local Foodbanks 










